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CANTEEN RENVOATION 
The Canteen Reno gets underway over the school holidays, but will not be finished in time for 

the new school year. 

CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED UNTIL WEEK FOUR NEXT YEAR 
Parents will need to send children with packed lunches during that time, as no food 

preparation will be possible on site. 
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WHAT A YEAR! Just some of the things we’ve achieved together….Way to go TEAM TANILBA! 

PERSONALISED LEARNING 

 76 new computers for students in Year 4 

 Maths Pathway program up and running  

 Purchased digital assessment tools to support data-informed teaching (PAT-M and PAT-R) 

 $10K new readers for Stage 1 ($10K from P&C) 

 $8K new readers for Kindergarten  

 10 SLSOs trained to deliver MultiLit Reading Tutor Program 

 Additional reading support through delivery of MiniLit program 

 New class sets of texts for Stage 3 

 Typing Tournament keyboard skills program for students K-6 

 Reading Eggs subscriptions for all incoming Kinder students 

 Support Hub: Safe space for students needing to transition in/out of classroom 

 Cruise into Kindy, enhanced transition program including Kinder Celebration Playdate 

Planned for 2020: 

 Another 70 new student computers for incoming Year 4s, Year 4&5 will be on Maths Pathway 

 Maths Pathway diagnostic tool for K-3 

 Reading Eggs and Reading Express subscriptions for all students K-6 

 Focus on the teaching of Reading Comprehension K-6 

TRANSFORMATIVE TEACHING 

 Parents invited to express preferences for class 

placements 

 Class placements communicated before year’s end 

 Transition visits for all students 

 Renovated Front Office for improved service 

 Year 6 shirts delivered on time 

 Refurbished student and staff toilets 

 Renovation of Student Canteen ($15K from P&C) 

 Yearbooks gifted to graduating Year 6 students 

Planned for 2020: 

 COLA for Kinder Play Space 

 Trial of Wellbeing Journals 

STRONG TEAMS 

 A-Z Parent Handbook for all families to communicate 

school policies and procedures 

 $40K spent on Teacher Professional Learning to 

support quality teaching practice 

 Restructured Wellbeing programs K-6 

 New PBL Matrix of expectations for behaviour 

 Weekly PBL lessons 

 Weekly Whole School Assembly  

 Free Celebrate! performance night 

Planned for 2020: 

 New Executive training in Art of Leadership 

 

Thank you for your support in all our endeavours. 


